
 
 
 
Subject: Changing Format of Construction Drawing Package  
 

The Public Infrastructure team is improving its digital infrastructure as we plan and prepare for Calgary’s 
future. In alignment to this project, we are transitioning to a new mark-up tool for reviewing applications, 
starting with Construction Drawing Package submissions. 
 
Starting January 1, 2022, Construction Drawing Packages will be circulated as PDF documents. Any 
submissions received that are DWF-formatted documents will be converted into PDFs until December 
31st, 2021. We kindly ask all consultants to submit their Construction Drawing documents as PDFs 
starting January 1, 2022.  
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